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Dear Friends, 
 
We greatly appreciate your prayers for us as we begin a new year serving the LORD. Thankfully my health 
is better, except that I am still experiencing weakness in my legs because of a bruised nerve from back 
surgery. 
 
My schedule in January was interrupted by snow. We had to reschedule  conferences in Northern Virginia 
and Muncie, Indiana. The Northern Virginia conference is rescheduled for November. The Muncie 
conference was rescheduled for February. The messages on Grace Giving were very well received. It was 
a special blessing to speak for Pastor Ashby Browder, and Faith Baptist Church in Columbia, North 
Carolina, in their annual missions conference.  Pastor Browder was the first to be called to preach when I 
pastored the Grace Baptist Church in Rich Square, North Carolina in the mid 1960’s. I was blessed to speak 
in the missions conference in February for Pastor Browder’s son, Randy, who pastors the Fayetteville 
Street Baptist Church in  Asheboro, North Carolina. I affectionally refer to him as my Grandson in the 
ministry. 
 
Although I have had health issues, I am not hindered in my ministry of speaking in the churches. Please 
pray that I will have many opportunities to conduct mission conferences. Pray also that my wife  and I will 
enjoy good health and safety in travel. 
 
We are very grateful for your faithful prayers and financial support. We pray that God will continue His 
blessings on your ministry. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 
John Halsey 
International Representative Emeritus, BIMI 
 
 
 
 
 
 


